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Information Bulletin 
 

Bulletin #:  IFC2020 – 022 
Date:   August 16, 2020 
To:   IFC Membership, Staff  
CC:   IFC Directors 
From:   Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director  
Subject:  Government of Ontario announcement on indoor facility gathering 
limits 
  

Dear Members, 
 
 

Last week, the Government of Ontario announced changes to the 
gathering limits for sports and recreational facilities. 

As of August 15, 2020, these facilities can now have up to 50 participants 
per room/field for each indoor sport or fitness center. 

This change was enabled by amendments to the Government of Ontario 
Stage 3 regulation and a new plan and guidance document to apply a per 
room limit for sport and recreational fitness activities at facilities with the 
necessary space or layout. 

Please be advised businesses, not-for-profits, and municipalities may need 
or choose to take more time before implementing this change in capacity 
limits. Facilities and municipalities may also adopt their own protocols that 
are more restrictive than the guidance. 

For Ontario Soccer members and indoor facility operators in Return to Play 
– Phase 2, each individual playing surface (field) can have up to 50 
participants. The facility operator must ensure the fields are separated, in 
order to maintain physical distancing between fields.   

As a reminder in Phase 2, the Government of Ontario does not require 
physical distancing for team sports activities. All other Government orders, 
as they pertain to Return to Play, remain the same. 
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The IFC Return to Play Plan will be updated soon with further details. 

For further information, please refer to the latest bulletins on the COVID-19 
Updates page, which also has the latest information from Ontario Soccer. 

If you have any questions, please contact Andrew Stanislavski, Academy 
Coordinator. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
Frank Iaizzo, Athletic Director 

mailto:info@intlfc.com
http://www.intlfc.com/
https://www.gotsport.com/Content/directors/upimg/dir26285/ifc_return_to_play_plan.pdf
https://www.intlfc.com/covid19/
https://www.intlfc.com/covid19/
mailto:andrew@intlfc.com?subject=Question%20Re:%20IFC%20Return%20to%20Play%20Plan

